
From: Ned Fowler [mailto:efowler@nwrha.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 2:53 PM 
To: rentalhelp 
Subject: Fwd: 2014 QAP Comment

Dear Gentlemen,  Now that your first draft of the 2014 QAP is available we are hereby 
resubmitting this comment requesting inclusion of Family Foods as an approved grocery 
(at p.12 of 31). We appreciate your consideration.  Thank You,  Ned

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ned Fowler <efowler@nwrha.com> 
Date: Fri, Aug 30, 2013 at 2:02 PM 
Subject: Fwd: 2014 QAP Comment 
To: Graham Hatch <graham@hotelpatios.com>, "Judd K. Roth Real Estate 
Development" 
<JKRRED@aol.com>

Dear Gents,  FYI and thanks Graham for getting the letter from the President of the firm.  
Ned

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Ned Fowler <efowler@nwrha.com> 
Date: Fri, Aug 30, 2013 at 1:25 PM 
Subject: 2014 QAP Comment 
To: rentalhelp <rentalhelp@nchfa.com>
Dear Scott, Mark and Chris,

The request here, as supported by the letter of the president of the firm attached, is that 
NCHFA 
include in the list of qualified groceries (at p. 11 of 30 of the 2013 QAP) Family Foods, 
Inc.

We appreciate your consideration and all that you are doing for housing across the 
state.

Sincerely,

Ned

E. G. “Ned” Fowler
President 
Shelter Investments Development Corporation
P. O. Box 1673
Boone, NC 28607
(828)264-6683 phone
(828)264-0160 fax
(828)964-2744 cell
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